
e-mail from Wanda Minoli 3/22/2016: 
 
The attached map of the of the Waterbury State Office Complex helps to identify the necessity 
to have flexibility in order to resolve the boundary issues as they relate to the Waterbury State 
Office Complex property. This map identifies Items 1 through 5 and offers a brief description of 
the issues at hand. When one reviews the issues it becomes apparent that each issue is separate 
and distinct which further necessitates the need to  be general which allows for flexibility. I 
should also point out that that these 5 items have come to light as survey work was conducted 
that was specific to the actual construction project. The project did not require that the entire 
parcel be surveyed only the areas that the project touched needed this detailed analysis. That 
being said there are likely additional items that will also be separate and distinct issue that are 
yet to be discovered that should be cleaned up when identified. 
 
For further clarification on the last sentence I would say that the detailed survey work required, 
at the complex for the project, covered less than half of our total property boundary and within 
that are we discovered these five items that needed resolution.  
 

 


